
DATES 

2019 

 

31st May—5th 

July 

Juniors Ice 

Skating           

Lessons 

Queenstown          

Ice Arena 

 

17th June 

Health Nurse 

 

18th June 

WHS             

Enrolment 

Evening 

 

18th June 

Nukes Ukulele 

Workshop 

Queenstown 

 

26th June 

BOT Meeting 

 

24th June &  

1st July 

Hockey Skills 

 

Term 2 Ends 

5th July 

School News 

 
Congratulations to Hazel and Sadie who represented Glenorchy School at the Central 

Otago Swimming Sports on Wednesday, 5 June. A special mention to Hazel who gained 
first place in the 9 Year Old Girls Backstroke race. Well done Hazel. 

 

The Year 7 and Year 8’s had a great time in Dunedin at Young Leaders Day. They 

got to listen to some inspirational speakers and gained some valuable insights into being 

an effective leader. Thank you to Sonya and Jenny for accompanying the group. 
 

This morning we had a visit from former Glenorchy students Malcolm, Sian, and Sam, 

who came to school to talk to our Year 8 students about High School. The Wakatipu 

High School Open Night is on next week - Tuesday 18th June, from 4:30 - 7:30pm.     

More information about this is coming home with the Year 8 students today. 

 
The Junior Room ice skating programme is underway 

and we have already had two of the six scheduled lessons. 

It is fantastic to see the progress from week to week as the 

children become more confident on the ice.   

 

The new bike stand, made by the Senior Room and 
Chris, is completed and is now in use at school. It looks 

great! Thanks Chris for giving up your time to do this.     

It is greatly appreciated. 

 

Next Tuesday, the Senior Room has been invited to 
participate in a Music ukulele Workshop at Shotover 

School. This will be followed by the students being      

involved in a mass performance with children from other schools in the Wakatipu Basin. 

We will be leaving school at 11:00am and the show finishes at 2:15pm. If you are able to 

help transport the children to and from this event, please see Paula or Nicole. We realise 

this is the same day as the High School Open Night, so there may be children who are 
going to stay down for this. Please refer to the information on page 2 & 3 of  this       

newsletter about the Winter Festival Ukulele Workshop that your child/children may 

want to participate in once they have been to Shotover School next week. 

 

 

 

We would like to remind everybody again that 
the speed limit when driving past a stationary 

school bus is 20km an hour. Please be mindful 
of this to ensure our children’s safety. 

 
 

 
Students of the week  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

               
Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 
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 The Nukes ukulele trio at SHOTOVER primary school      
Tuesday June 18th - Winterfest schools programme for      

Glenorchy particpation  





Coaching Solutions July Holiday Programs 

To register, please go to the link below:-  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetSQSj5i9Td2K7D8wB-
br5DKlCPQchCZ4gS3pFOENDIUkRhQ/viewform 





Support for families Workshop 


